
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 1:34 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and 
Open Session - 7:00 PM) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Adjourned 
Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and 
Open Session - 7:00 PM)  

Joseph Verbrugge submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Adjourned Regular Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Open Session 
- 7:00 PM) 

Item: 6f) REPORT 18-0562 PROPOSAL FROM MAYOR DUCLOS FOR SECOND ANNUAL 'LA 
LA LAND' EVENT (Assistant to the City Manager Nico De Anda-Scaia) 

eComment: Thank you for spending $19,800 providing this community with new wood chips 
along the entire greenbelt. Proposed funding for this party is a not-to-exceed $20,000. I am okay 
with the party as long as we can provide new wood chips every year too. That is what the 
residence of Hermosa Beach would choose. 

View and Analyze eComments  
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